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John McMillan joined AAIB in 2005 and has been part of over 300 air accident investigations, 
including 80 as investigator in charge. He is primarily responsible for the engineering aspects of 
investigations and has been the UK lead on several large international investigations deploying 
overseas. 
 
Prior to joining AAIB John worked in a variety of roles in the European Aviation Industry at British 
Aerospace in both Manchester and Bristol, and for both Aerospatiale and Airbus in Toulouse.  He has 
worked on numerous aerospace projects including the A321, A330, A340, A400M and A380. 
 


